Exciting News: Limited-Time Family Airfare
Reduction!

Dear Valued Customers,

We are thrilled to announce a special promotion for families traveling together! For a limited
time only, we are offering a 20% reduction on all family airfare bookings made between March
1, 2023, and March 15, 2023.

Details of the Offer:
o Applicable for families traveling with at least 3 members.
« Discount applies to both domestic and international flights.

e Bookings must be made directly through our website or customer service.

To take advantage of this exclusive offer, simply enter the promo code FAMILY 20 at checkout.
Don't miss out on the chance to create precious memories with your loved ones at a reduced
price!

Hurry! This offer is valid for a limited time and seats are filling fast!
Thank you for choosing us for your family travel needs.

Sincerely,
The Travel Team



